
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
I think it's a wonderful thing for businesses to care not only for the owners and stakeholders, but also 
for their employees. Employees who can have healthy family lives and strong relationships are more 
reliable, stable, and energetic. As head of staff at a small organization with five employees, I urge you to 
pass these bills into law. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew Johnson 
390 NE 2nd St 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
mj_wesley@yahoo.com 
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